
LEGAL PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

LA VERNIA PLANNING AND ZONING 
COMMISSION

The La Vernia Planning and Zoning Commission 
will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 
7, 2023, at 6:30 PM at La Vernia City Hall located 
at 102 E. Chihuahua Street, La Vernia to consider 
the re-platting of 403 SEGUIN ST LA VERNIA, TX 
78121 C & C CROSSING, LOT 4, ACRES 1.94 
and 286 KIMBALL ST LA VERNIA, TX 78121 C 
& C CROSSING, LOT 3, ACRES .4, at which time 
all interested parties shall have the opportunity to 
be heard with respect to the proposed re-plat. The 
purpose of the re-plat is to take from one lot and 
add to the other. 


